Dear Staff, Families, and Students

| hope this letter finds you all in good health and high spirits as we prepare to embark on a new
school year.

| wanted to take 3 moment to extend a warm welcome back to our dedicated staff, our
wonderful families, and our incredible students. As we navigate through this school year, it is

important for us to come together as a community and support one another in our shared goal
of providing the best possible education for our students in 3 loved, challenged, and prepared
environment.

Our children showed significant development in math and reading throughout the previous
academic year. The staff has a tactical plan that will be put into action to drive our children on a
pathway toward proficiency and create a climate that fosters responsible, productive citizens
this school year. By the end of the school year (EOY), we expect every student’s work to be near
to or on grade level. Making attendance and study habits a top priority will be a hefty task, so we
need everyone's dedication.

| am looking forward to working closely and productively with all parties involved to discuss
creative suggestions as we are on the pathway to proficiency. Cur collaborations will guarantee
that our students can reach their full potential.

We are going to have a great school year together; | can already tell!
Soar to Excellence

DaRhonda Evans, Principal
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